
Attorney Cody Cooper elected
Chair of OCBA Young Lawyers
Division

Cody J. Cooper

Phillips Murrah Attorney Cody J. Cooper will begin his term as
Chair of the Oklahoma County Bar Association’s (OCBA) Young
Lawyers Division (YLD) this September after being elected last
year.

“Our focus is to keep young bar members engaged and perform
community service,” Cody said. “My role will be to head the
organization for the year, provide direction, and continue the
success that we’ve had.”

The YLD is a division of OCBA for attorneys who have been in
practice for 10 years or less. Cody has served on the YLD
Board or Directors for four years.

“Cody will do a fabulous job as Chair of the Young Lawyers
Division,” said Fred A. Leibrock, Phillips Murrah Director.
“He is a natural leader and motivator who excels at helping
groups set and achieve lofty goals, and I anticipate many more
great things to come from the Division under his chairmanship.

“All of his colleagues at Phillips Murrah are proud of his
election and we look forward to supporting him every way we
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can to make his tenure a great success.”

The YLD has several big events throughout the year, with the
primary fundraising effort being for the Harvest Food Drive to
benefit the Oklahoma Food Bank.

“We do several community service projects throughout the year,
including  a  bowling  tournament  and  typically  a  project
involving renovating a school room or community center,” Cody
said. “We’ve renovated schools in Oklahoma City in the past
and recently did one for Salvation Army.”

In  addition  to  this  election,  Cody  recently  received  his
patent license to officially serve as a Patent Attorney.
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